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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518. 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             Thirtieth Sunday of the Year, 23rd October 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat   22nd Octo   5.00pm     (Vigil Mass)    

Sun  23rd Octo    8.00am      Latin Mass 

                               9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 24th Octo    9.30am      Feria   

Tue  25th Octo     9.30am     Feria  

Thu  27th Octo    9.30am     Feria 

Fri   28th Octo    7.00pm    (SS Simon & Jude, Apostles)  

Sat   22nd Octo    6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  23rd Octo   11.00am   

Fri    28th Octo    9.30am    (SS Simon & Jude, Apostles)   

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Fr. Ken), Sun (Tony Walsh RIP), Mon 

(Margaret & Peter Byrne RIP), Tue (Doris & John Byrne RIP), 

Thu (Key Byrne RIP), Fri (Elizabeth Richardson RIP) 

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Mary Hughes RIP), Sun (Victor 
Jordan & Susie Barclay RIP), Fri (Frank & Ellen McElroy 
RIP) 

World Mission Day Second Collection: This Sunday the 
Church Celebrates World Mission Day. We recall with 
gratitude all those men and women who by their testimony of 
life help us to renew our baptismal commitment to be 
generous and joyful apostles of the Gospel. Let us remember 
especially all those who resolutely set out, leaving home and 
family behind, to bring the Gospel to all those places and 
people, who thirst for its saving message. On this day, the Holy 
Father invites us to contribute to a special collection for 
Missio, his charity for world mission. Please take an envelope 
for the second collection this Sunday from the porch and fill 
in the Gift Aid slip along with your donation if you are able.  
 
Fr. Ken’s Health Condition: As you will know already that Fr. 
Ken had a fall last Saturday and was taken to Stoke Mandeville 
Hospital. He suffered fracture on his hip and elbow, and both 
were operated on Monday. However, his situation 
deteriorated from Tuesday and remains the same until now. 
He has pneumonia and not responding satisfactorily to the 
antibiotic. His oxygen level is very low and given additional 
support. Let’s keep praying for Fr.Ken.  
 
FLAME 2023: “FLAME’ brings young people aged 13+ from all 
over the country to Wembley Arena for a day celebrating their 
faith. With great worship, music, international speakers, and 
engaging liturgy it promises to be a day not to be missed! We 
would encourage young people wanting to attend to either 
book with us by sending your name and contact details to the 
Parish office or directly to Shadia, our Youth 
representative: msshadiaanderson@gmail.com Date: 
Saturday 4th March 2023, Cost : £49.00 (includes entrance 
ticket, t-shirt and transportation). This is a valuable 
opportunity for the Youth of our parish to get together with 
other young Catholics from across the country. Parents kindly 
take note of this upcoming  event and encourage your 
child/children if they are old enough to attend.  
 
Funeral Service for Mihaela: The date of her funeral is now 

available. It will be on Thursday 27th October 1.30pm at St. 

Aidan’s, followed by burial at Stanley Hill Cemetery.   

 
 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £730.57              St. Aidan’s: £298.60                      Thank You                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
                 Thank You    

 

Chiltern Food Bank: Diane from the Chiltern Food Bank 
thanks us for the steady flow of donations which have 
increased. She thanks all those who are donating various 
items and for the support of their clients. Please continue 
with tinned meat, tinned tuna, sponge pudding, rice 
pudding, tinned custard, UHT milk. 
 
Rome following St Ignatius: 1-7 October 2023: Flight 

booking for our Pilgrimage will be made soon.  Please contact 

Joanna Hale at jchale@earthling.net or via the Parish 

Secretary if you'd like more information or might like to join 

our group. 

Rosary Evening in High Wycombe: There will be a beautiful 

evening of Rosary, litanies, prayer, reading and worship 

music on Wednesday 26th October at 7.30pm, at St. 

Augustine’s, Amersham Hill, High Wycombe, HP13 

6NZ.  Everyone is welcome, young, old and in-between.  It’s 

half-term so do bring the children. 

Sad Demise: I have received the sad news that Mr Hubert 

Clancy, father of Brendan Clancy and grandfather of Emmet 

Pierce, died on Friday 14th October. His funeral will be on 

Wednesday 16th November 10.am at Dollis Hill. Kindly pray 

for the departed soul and keep the family in your thoughts.  

Weekday Mass at St. Aidan’s: Kindly note, there will be 

Mass on every Friday at St. Aidan’s, with exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament at 9.00am, followed by Holy Eucharist.  
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